From: Carol passmore Passmore

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: No on 2795
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 2:33:53 PM

I love to visit Oregon and have many friends and family there. We have discussed the issue of hunting mountain
lions and all agree NO on 2795. Thank you. Carol Passmore.

Sent from my iPhone
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